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02/04/2019  20:10:462019/1103/P OBJ alison goldberg given the amount of building work going on directly opposite 9 ( at number 8 ) pilgrims lane and another major 

project on the  corner of pilgrims lane and kemplay road I do strongly and vehemently object to any further 

disruption to the road itself that is pretty much  a nightmare  to navigate at present without further noise and 

congestion added to it

furthermore im sure the council doesn't need me to point out that any changes to a Grade 2 listed property of 

the kind proposed here are hardly in keeping not only with the character of the house itself but the road too
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